
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 
It was lovely to have our parents and family join us for 

our Easter Service.  Year 3 /4 read the Easter Story 

and diaries of Jesus beautifully and Year R / 1 sang 

‘Spring In My Toes’ with enthusiasm.  The children all 

took part in an Easter egg hunt and have painted  

pebbles and written thoughtful messages for our  

spiritual garden. On completion photographs will be on 

our website. It was also a fabulous week for Year 2 who 

performed ’Jack and the Beanstalk’ to their 

families very confidently.  Enjoy the Easter. 

Week ending 30th March 2018 

Letters 

Swimming dates—Year 2 

Swimming goggles—Year 2 

Primary Times—Whole School 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Whole Class 

For all their hard work in organising 

the Easter Service and the Dance  

Festival at No 8 in Pershore. 

 

Year  2 — Whole Class 

For planning, designing, making and 

performing a fantastic show of ‘Jack 

and the Beanstalk’. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Whole Class 

For an excellent dance 

 performance in Church for our Easter 

Service. 

School Lunches 

PLEASE ORDER BY  

11TH APRIL 2018 

Clubs 

We have had a fantastic amount of children 

wanting to take part in our new Clubs next 

term.  All clubs will run but Crafty Cooks 

and Art club may need to do 6 weeks with 

one group and 6 weeks with another so  

everyone can enjoy the club.  Sign up forms 

will be sent out in the first week next term 

with details, dates and costs. 

House Winners—Spring 2 

For submitting their pebble designs and taking part in 

the readathon children earned house points.  The  

winning house totals are: 

Ash 470 

Willow 420 

Oak 390 

Sycamore 340 

Sports Relief 

We raised £21.00 for 

Sports Relief. 

Easter Day Service 

Sunday 1st April at 11.00 am 

Family Communion with an Easter Egg Hunt. 

Everyone is warmly invited. 

Science Week 

Parents will be invited in on 

Wednesday 25th April 2018. 

More information to follow. 

Happy 21st to Louise 

our Play Supervisor 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Florence 

Noah A 

Rebecca G 

Isabella 

who celebrate their  birthdays this 

week and in the Easter holidays. 

FUSS Bingo 

Thank you to all who went to 

the FUSS Bingo Night at The 

Oak or donated prizes.  

£150.00 was raised on the 

evening. 


